Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
F4003 FCO District Four AC Unit #1 Replacement

The Florida Department of Transportation District Four requests competitive sealed bids, proposals, or replies (as indicated in the solicitation) for the procurement of District Four Headquarters 130 Ton Roof Top Air Conditioning Unit #1 Replacement the District Four Contracts Office website and the Vendor Bid System beginning October 27, 2021.

Advertisement information and documents for download will be available on District Four Contracts Office website at this link: https://www.fdot.gov/contracts/district-offices/d4/lettings/fco-contracts/fixedcapitaloutlay.shtm.
